
Flat Springs 
Baptist Church 

4148 Deep River Road 

Sanford, NC  27330 

(919) 775-5922 

  www.flatspringsbaptist.com 

 

 

Flat Springs Baptist Church is a family of believers  

      who seek . . . 

      to Glorify God,                                                                                                   

                                  to Guide others to Christ,      

                                       to Grow in our faith, and                                                                          

                                            to Give of ourselves  

 

The prayer of the righteous is 

powerful and effective 

- James 5:16 - 

Current  

Bobbie Mendenhall Conley Way Family of  

Susan Chriscoe 

Denkins 

Ongoing 

Annell Almand 

Phil Allen 

Pam Blume 

Emma Cotten 

Irene Cotten 

Ricky Lawton 

Lou Anne Griffin 

Lindsey Hurley Holt 

Barbara Johnson 

Virginia Johnson 

Heather Hickman 

Joe Luck 

Lisa Luxton Martin 

Larry McFarland 

Sandra McFarland 

Cathy Smith 

Joey Stewart 

Jesse Walker 

Peggy Wicker 

Beth Yow 

Last Week at a Glance  

Weekly Budget  Requirements $ 6,625.00 

Budget Received on   11/12/23  $ 4,754.00 

Designated:    $ 445.00 

WMU - OCC Postage $170.00    

WMU - School Lunches $130.00    

Baptist Children Home $20.00    

Bereavement $125.00    

 Total Income:  $ 5,199.00 

Sunday School: 88            Worship Service: 108 

Church Email fsbc4148@windstream.net  

Allan Blume, Transitional Interim Pastor  allanfsbc@windstream.net 

Ella Lazenby, Minister of Music ellafsbc@windstream.net 

Leonard Harris, Minister of Music Emeritus 

Barbara Miles, Church Secretary                  fsbc4148@windstream.net 

Regina Mangum, Organist                                             Gail Luck, Pianist 

 

Fedd Walker - 
Chairman (2026)  

Reid Cagle (2026) 

Justin Covert (2027) 

Brad Boisvert -  
V. Chairman (2025) 

Mark Love (2027) 

Tom Luck (2025)

Stephanie Bridges - 
Secretary (2025) 

Jack Marks (2027) 
Roger Worrell (2026) 

Our Deacon Ministry: 

Deacon of the Month:  Brad Boisvert  
Nursing 

Home 

 

Peggy Blume 

Ernestine Bridges 

Patti Coltrane 

Gary Doby 

Jean Tillotson 

Homebound 

 

 

Bill Cotten 

Shirley Cotten 

Neil Medlin 

Ruby Medlin 

Fran Thomas 

Military/ 

Civil Service 

Keith Garner 

Trevor Owens 

Luke Shaver 

Kyle Sine 
Adam Naylor, 
USS Gerald R. Ford 

Birthday Blessing:  

Emma Cotten - 19th Ronnie Smith - 21st  Gary McCollough -24th 

Kay Gray - 19th Steve Cotten - 23rd Lauren Mitchell - 25th 

Jesse Walker - 20th Sarah Allen - 24th Addison Rose - 26th 

 Brenda Cotton -24th  

As you celebrate your special day, may God always guide you  
and show you the way to righteousness and happiness. 

 

 

East Carolina University 

Landon Wicker 

4567 Colon Road 

Sanford, NC 27330 

College 

Student of 

the Month 

Monetary Gif ts  have been given to the Church  

In Memory of   
John Porter  

W. John Dzoadul Tom & Gail Luck Betsy Phillips 

 Walter & Patricia Drury  

http://www.flatspringsbaptist.com/
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net
mailto:kathyfsbc@windstream.net


Morning Worship Service 

November 19, 2023 

Welcome Visitors!  We are pleased to have you visiting with us today.  If 

you are visiting for the first time, please take a moment to fill out a visitor’s 

card located in the pew in front of you so that we may have a record of your 

visit.  We provide nursery for ages 0-2 and Children’s Church, after the 

children’s sermon, for ages 3-4. 

Opportunities for the Week: 

Sunday (19th) 8:00 Baptist Men’s Breakfast 

 9:00 Sunday School 

 10:00  Morning Worship  

 6:00 Thanksgiving Service 

  No Youth Meeting 

  Poinsettia Orders Due 

Wednesday (22nd) No Wednesday Night Activities 

 7:00 RAs  are meeting 

Thursday (23rd)  Happy Thanksgiving 

Friday (24th)  Church Office Closed 

Sunday (26th) 9:00 Sunday School 

 10:00  Morning Worship  

 6:00 Hanging of the Greens 

WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS                                

CHIMING THE HOUR & LIGHTING THE CANDLES  

INVOCATION         Diaconate Member 

CALL TO WORSHIP HYMN NO. 346                                        “Majesty” 

*OFFERTORY HYMN NO. 349 (V 1,2,3)                    “To God Be the Glory” 

OFFERTORY PRAYER   
WE WORSHIP GOD WITH HIS TITHES AND OUR OFFERINGS                                

*DOXOLOGY   

HYMN NO. 1 (v 1,2,3) “Holy, Holy, Holy” 

CHOIR SPECIAL            “People Need the Lord”              Chancel Choir 

CONGREGATIONAL GREETING 

CHILDREN’S SERMON  Stacy Rooker 

SCRIPTURE Titus 3:5-7 

PASTORAL PRAYER Rev. Allan Blume  

MESSAGE       “Who Is the Holy Spirit?  (part 2)               Rev. Allan Blume  

*INVITATIONAL HYMN NO. 472 “Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus” 

BENEDICTION  Rev. Allan Blume  

BENEDICTION RESPONSE  NO. 31 (Chorus)                   “Ancient Words” 

 
 

*CONGREGATON STANDING  

Reminders November 19th November 26th 

Children’s 

Church 
John & Chelsey Cagle Mike & Laura Conley 

Children’s 

Sermon 
Chelsey Cagle Stacy Rooker 

Nursery Grace Terri 

 

Poinsettia Memorial 

Cost: $12.00 per plant 

Deadline: TODAY! 

Christmas Angels  

Due Sunday, December 3 

Four Salvation Army Angels and their Christmas wishes are 

hanging on the small tree just beyond the Sanctuary on the 

piano side. If you feel led to provide clothing and gifts for an 

Angel, select a tag from the tree and grab a large plastic bag 

from the table. 

Please log your choice on the notepad adjacent to the tree. 

When you return your gifts to the Atrium, on/before Sunday, 

December 3
rd

, have the gifts stacked inside that same plastic 

bag with the Angel Wish List (that you removed from the tree) 

attached to the gift bag. If you want to provide your Angel with a 

large item such as a bicycle, bring it on in with a clear label tied 

on that identified the child for whom it is intended. 

If you have questions, please reach out to Kim Harris. 
Next Sunday @ 6:00 pm 

Let Us Prepare our Hearts to Support  

those Who Share the Gospel 

Since 1918, Southern Baptists have collectively increased prayer 
and financial support to send and sustain missionaries.  One of 
the best known is Lottie Moon who served in China from 1873 to 
1912.   

“Lostness” is the world’s greatest problem – a problem Lottie saw 
firsthand.  Meeting so many souls who had never heard the 
gospel compelled her to write letters to American churches 
describing the need for a greater missionary presence.  She 
pleaded for increase.  This challenge has become known as the 
Lottie Moon Christmas Offering. 

Right now, as we enter a time of thanksgiving in America, will you 
join your heart with others to pray for missionaries around the 
world who are faithfully sharing the gospel?  December 3-10 will 
mark our formal observance of a Week of Prayer for International 
Missions and the kick-off of the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 
emphasis.  Be assured that 100% of gifts go to support our 
missionaries. 

Here is another question and a challenge from WMU:  Will you 
join your gifts with those of others at Flat Springs for a collection of 
$3,000-plus?   This will help support the faithful in the international 
mission field such as Chuck and Barb who humbly asked for our 
prayers and support from the pulpit early this fall.   

Sunday, December 3
rd 

8 am  

Fellowship Hall 


